
VILLAGE OF AURORA - PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  that the VILLAGE OF AURORA Board of 
Trustees is holding two Public Hearings at the regular monthly Board 
meeting on Wednesday March 19, 2025, at approximately 6:00 PM, in the 
Aurora Firehouse Meeting Room at 456 Main Street, Aurora, New York to 
consider Local Law #1 of 2025: The Waiver of the Maximum Tax Levy 
Limit; and Local Law #2 of 2025: Designating Certain Properties as 
Village Landmarks.  The proposed local laws are on file in the village clerk’s 
office and posted on the village website www.auroranewyork.us 

 
 
Ann Balloni 

Village Clerk   

March 6, 2025 

 


